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FROM: Bruce PETERKIN / RANKIN/00
" TO: EA NORWICH / Hmm'{/oo

Part 2. i

Greetings; the Request for Propo*nl for the Keewatin Region Health
Services Plan will bhe closed on September 30, 1992 at 4:00pm.

We intended to review the Proposals with the Steering Committee at that
time. We will keep you advised of the successful consultant.

As was discussed with Lynn White and yourself, you received the
Department’s copies of the Request for Proposal. Again, thank you
your input to date.

We have received the first ch installment of $50,000. When will
we be receiving the remlining.gg ,000,

Your division has been very supportive to date regarding this project;
we appreciate all the input and direction received from the Department
of Health to date.

Ed, when 4o you think you or Lynn White, will be able to come to
Rankin Inlet to meet with the Stdering Committee and the consultant?

l
It was a very ¢good idea to have Lynn White, Project Co-ordinator,
Capital Planning Division, Wendy MacDonald, Senior Health Administration
Consultant, Hospitals and Health Facilities and Carole Tetlow,
Architect, DPW attending the Stegring Committee and workshop for the .
development of the Request for Proposal for the Health Services
Plan. Will all three of thaese individuals be remaining as members of
the Steéring Committee Rasource Group representing the Department
of Health? Our Board continues o support the high level of
involvement to date by the Deparﬁment of Health and your division.

Please reply as soon as possible (teday). I require the information

to update our Board Executive Coqmittea at their Executive meeting this
afternoon.

Thanks

End of Item 47.
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